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September 9, 2020 

 
The regular September meeting of the Louisville Care Center Advisory Board was called at 5:00 p.m. 
Board members present: Candace McClun and Betty Heard. Absent: Cindy Osterloh, Jamion Biesterfeld 
and Darlene Petrzilka.  Meeting was canceled due to lack of quorum.  
   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 ________________________________________  ________________________________________ 
Brenda Gilfert, Recording Secretary                               Betty Heard, Secretary  


